
From: Maria Shields [mailto:]  
Sent: 28 June 2020 19:10 
To: Matthew Diamond <Matthew.Diamond@exeter.gov.uk> 
Subject: httpplanningdocs.exeter.gov.ukservletsdirectKGSlQf3nsZ6jCiunxh4250207211AS_PDF_FILE 
 
Can I please ask why in layman’s terms this decision date has had to be extended?  
 
Kind regards.  
 
Mrs Maria Shields 
 


